
FOR APPROVAL 
  

Lisle Community Unit School District No. 202 
Board of Education Meeting 

June 23, 2025 
 

SUBJECT:  Approval of Lisle Elementary Assistant Principal for Student Services 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  The administration recommends the approval of Ms. Charissa Sweich 
as the Elementary Assistant Principal for Student Services.  
 
 
BACKGROUND DATA:  The Lisle Elementary School interview team, consisting of Dr. 
Schreiber, Mrs. McCormick, Miss Petrella, and a group of teachers, conducted interviews for the 
Assistant Principal of Student Services position and has selected Mrs. Charissa Sweich for the 
position.	
	
Mrs. Charissa Sweich joins District 202 with 21 years of extensive special education experience, 
primarily within the New Lenox School District. For the past seven years, she served as a Special 
Education Assistant Principal, managing diverse settings and even overseeing a 4th through 6th-
grade building during the Principal's intermittent leave. Mrs. Sweich is passionate about building 
relationships with Student Services Staff and championing inclusive educational opportunities for 
students from marginalized communities. She is particularly drawn to our small school district 
where student needs are prioritized, and she expressed genuine enthusiasm for becoming part of 
the Lisle School District community. 
 
Ms. Sweich has a Bachelor of Education in Special Education from Illinois State University and a 
Master of Arts in Educational Administration from Governors State University. 
 
The Elementary Assistant Principal for Student Services is a 200-day, Level II Administrative 
position. 
 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT: The salary for this position is $120,879 (includes TRS), and benefits are 
estimated at $35,000.  
 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION:  The Board of Education approves Ms. Charissa Sweich as the 
Assistant Principal for Student Services at Lisle Elementary School beginning July 1, 2025.  
 


